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Help Support Research! 
Become a Sponsor of the 3rd Annual 
      Hangin' Tree Saloon Charity Golf Classic 
 
Organized by Megan Stendebach, ThyCa Volunteer 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
For the third year in a row, Megan Stendebach, ThyCa Volunteer of San Antonio, 
Texas, is organizing a charity golf tournament with the Hangin' Tree Saloon of 
Bracken, Texas, where Megan sings each month with a country-western band. 
All proceeds from the Golf Tournament will be donated to ThyCa’s Thyroid 
Cancer Research Fund. 
 
Your donation of any size will be a help. Please make your donation check 
payable to ThyCa: Thyroid Cancer Survivors’ Association, Inc. In the memo line, 
note Research Fund-Hangin' Tree Classic. 
 
Mail this form with your check or credit card information to ThyCa Research Fund, 
P.O. Box 1545, New York, NY 10159-1545. ThyCa is a registered nonprofit 
501(c)(3) organization, so all donations are tax deductible. 
 
On behalf of Megan, we thank you for your support! 
 
Gary Bloom                       Joann Chaikin Eskenazi 
Board Chair                       Fundraising Chair 
 
O Yes, I want to help sponsor the Hangin’ Tree Saloon Charity Golf Classic with a 
donation to the 
    __ Thyroid Cancer Research Fund 
 

Name _____________________________________________________ 
Mailing Address ______________________________________________ 
City_______________________State/Province________ Zip/Postal Code______ 
Phone _____________________ E-mail _________________________________ 
Research Fund donation $_______ 
O My check or my sponsor' s check payable to ThyCa is enclosed. 
O Please charge my    O Visa     O Mastercard 
   Card# ___________________________________Exp__________ 
   Name as it appears on the Card____________________________ 
   Signature_____________________________________________ 
 

O This gift is from me personally   O On Behalf of my Company/Organization 
             O My employer will match my gift (form is enclosed) 
 
 
THANK YOU FOR JOINING US IN OUR EFFORT TO STRIKE OUT THYROID CANCER 
 



 
 
 
 



  

 


